ANNOUNCEMENT

Due to the passing of His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej of
Thailand on 13 October 2016 which is followed by national mourning period, the
Royal Thai Embassy will not organize the reception on the occasion of the National
Day of Thailand this year. Instead, the Royal Thai Embassy will organize the
religious merit making ceremony only for the Thai community in Myanmar during
the first week of December 2016.




